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TRUNK OR TREAT

CART PATHS

COURSE

Mark  your calendar! Trunk or Treat, Saturday

October 30th. We have a few people signed

up to decorate carts, but we are in need of

more to make this a successful event!

Contact Megan at the Clubhouse by

Monday, October 25th, if you would like to

participate. We will announce on Facebook

what time the event will begin. 

This fall a few of the board members

and volunteers from the membership

have been working on updating cart

paths. We really appreciate all they

have done. Please be aware of the

construction and take precautions to

avoid these areas. 

It 's that time of year where the

temps are dropping. Beech asks that

you remain off the course if the

temperture is below 45 degrees.

Also, please fix your ball marks and

take care of the course while

enjoying your round of golf. 



STAFF

FOOD NIGHTS

WINTER HOURS

A huge THANK YOU to our

staff for working hard and

helping us get through

another busy summer here at

the Minden Country Club. 

We ask members to show

their appreciation by being

kind and respectful to the

bartenders. 

Food Nights will return this fall.

Keep an eye out for flyers around

the club and Facebook posts. Beer

& Burger Night, Soup Night, Chicken

Fried Steak are just some of the

things we will have on the menu this

winter. 

November 1st will be the start of

Winter Hours. 

The Clubhouse will be open

4:30pm-8:30pm nightly. 




Holiday Closures inlcude

Thanksgiving, Christmas and

New Years. 

MCC BOARD
Interested  in  being  more  involved? 

 We  are looking  to  fill  2  positions  on 

 the  MCC  Board  of Directors  for  2022.  

Please  submit names to a current board

member for consideration. Ballots  will 

 be  included  in  the  2022  dues mailing  

to  members  who  own  stock.  We  will

count  votes  and  announce  the  new 

 board members  at  the  Annual 

 Meeting. 


